







Mellers Primary School

Head Teacher: Amanda Dawson
Norton Street, Radford, Nottingham NG7 3HJ
Telephone: School: (0115) 915 1796
E-mail:headteacher@mellers.nottingham.sch.uk
Website: mellersprimary.co.uk

NEWSLETTER 4 Autumn Term '19

Thursday 26th September 2019

Primary

Primary is an arts organisation that's based at what was Douglas Primary School. They have sent us details of a programme in which they will be running free drop-in workshops for children to explore play in public space. The first workshop takes place next Sunday on Ronald Street, just opposite Primary (what was Douglas Primary).

There is more information on their website: http://www.weareprimary.org/2019/09/b uild-create-play/

Primary are keen for as many Mellers families as possible to come along and join in the fun.

Dinner Money

School currently have a dinner money debt of £1207.00 in school. This is because parents and carers are not clearing their dinner money accounts. If school have to pay other family's debts, the children will eventually miss out on other opportunities. Just remember, you wouldn't be able to eat at McDonalds without paying. The same goes for our healthy school meals! If you think you are entitled to free school meals, please see the office staff and they can help you apply.

Goose Fair Trip

Please return your goose fairs slips this week. It would be really helpful if parents are able to join us on this fun afternoon!

Have a lovely weekend!

Amanda Dawson Headteacher

Contact Numbers

It is imperative that we have correct contact information for parents and carers. We have had situations where children have been extremely poorly and we are not able to contact parents. Over the next week we will be sending out a data collection sheet. Please check we have all the correct information and return it to the office straight away.



G D S T

OPEN DAY FOR GIRLS AGED 3 TO 18

SATURDAY 12 OCTOBER 2019 10.00am - 1.00pm

See for yourself why NGHS is different to every other school. Find out why our girls achieved the best A Level A*s in Nottinghamshire.

Explore the innovative learning environment.

Experience our spirit of adventure.

Book your place by visiting our website nottinghamgirlshigh.gdst.net or contact Admissions on 0115 935 4444.

Year 6 Secondary School Applications

Don't forget: the closing date for secondary school applications is 31st October, which is in the half term holiday. If you need any help with your application, please come and see someone in the office who will help you. All the secondary schools have open days in the next couple of weeks, which can help you make your decision. It's a good idea to go along to have a look at the schools, so that you are happy with the choice that you make.